Richland, Washington 9955.1 Telephone (509-946-2421

December 27, 1978



P.O. Box 999

Titlex 32-6345

Advisory Group on Cleanup of Enewetak Atoll

Dr. John A. Auxier

Dr. Chester W. Francis

Dr. Richard O. Gilbert

Mr. John W. Healy

Dr. Roger O. McClellan

Dr. Chester R. Richmond

Dr. William L. Templeton

Dr. Roy C. Thompson

Dr. Bruce W. Wachholz

At a recent meeting of Laboratory Program Directors with Mrs. Clusen, I brought up the subject of Enewetak and the Northern Marshall Islands. Chet and Hal Hollister were present. The point emphasized to Mrs. Clusen was the lack of "a person in charge." Thereupon she asked Hal to suggest a solution. Chet, Mort Mendelsohn, Vic Bond (Mort and Vic - because of their staffs' direct

Attached is a copy of my letter. I hope the views expressed are in reasonable agreement with yours--but recognizing that such might not be the case, I included a disclaimer.

involvement in projects in the Pacific) and I were to provide input to Hal.

With best regards,

W. J. Bair, Ph.D.

Manager

Environment, Health and Safety

Research Program

w. J. Barr/me

WJB:ms-

Attachment

REPOSITORY PNNL

DOCUMENT DOES NOT CONTAIN ECI

Reviewed by 12 Schroll Date 4/30/97